
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

A date for your diary! As we approach the end of the term, we would like to invite you to join us in celebrating 
the hard work, achievements, and talents of our children at our Spring Parent Assemblies. 

The assemblies will be split into two: 

●​ KS1: Wednesday 26th March at 9:00 AM 
●​ KS2: Friday 28th March at 9:00 AM 

During the assembly, each class will be awarded the three weekly certificates. In addition, we will be 
presenting the ‘Hamish’s Half Term Superstar’ award, a special recognition where children in each class 
nominate a peer who they feel deserves to be celebrated for their efforts, kindness, or achievements this term. 

As part of the celebration, each class will also share a poem they have focused on during World Book Day, 
highlighting their appreciation for literature and storytelling. 

If you would like to attend, please sign and return the attached form. Tickets are limited due to fire 
regulations, so please return your form as soon as possible. 

We look forward to celebrating a fantastic term with you! 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs J. Walton​
Community Lead 

 

 

 

I would like to attend the end of term Assembly on: 

Wednesday 26th March at 9am  

Friday 28th March at 9am  

I would like _____ tickets (maximum 2)  

Child’s name:___________________________________________________      

Class:___________________ 

  
Signed: __________________________________________________   parent / carer 


